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Santos, Steven A

From: Nathaniel Ludwig <nludwig@stalwartmfg.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 4:03 PM

To: Santos, Steven A; natel82@hotmail.com

Cc: Johnson, Cliff

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Conditions of Approval 18117 Ludwig Special Permit

 

Steven,  

Thank you for your  time today and explaining all of these items! I will not be able to make it to the May 

2nd hearing as I will be working out of the country so I do agree to all of the requirements on the 

conditions of approval and look forward to getting started. Thank you!  

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Nate Ludwig  

VP of Investor Relations  

707-273-3575 

stalwartmfg.com  

nludwig@stalwartmfg.com 
 

 

 

 

From: Santos, Steven A <sasantos@co.humboldt.ca.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 6:29:12 PM 

To: Nathaniel Ludwig <nludwig@stalwartmfg.com>; natel82@hotmail.com <natel82@hotmail.com> 

 Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or 

opening attachments.  
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Cc: Johnson, Cliff <CJohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Conditions of Approval 18117 Ludwig Special Permit  

  

Nate, here are the proposed conditions of approval mentioned in our phone call today. I am available to discuss by 

phone. 

  

Steven A. Santos 

Senior Planner 

Planning and Building Department  

707.268.3749 

  

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of our organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If in doubt, open a new email to the sender and 
ask them. 

 You don't often get email from sasantos@co.humboldt.ca.us. Learn why this is important  


